
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Member: 
 

It is the desire of Pinewood Country Club to provide a friendly, professional and casual 

family environment for all of its members.  Accordingly, we would like to remind you of our 

dress code policy.   
 

Proper Country Club attire is required while on all premises of Pinewood Country Club.  

Appropriate Country Club attire is defined as follows: 
 

Casual or dress slacks or neat dress shorts are permissible for men and women, no 

denim or blue jeans except for neat, non-torn jeans in the Members’ Bar only.  

Appropriate skirts, dresses and blouses for ladies, collared shirt or mock turtleneck 

shirt for men and dress or casual shoes.  No flip flops, t-shirts (especially novelty or 

slogan t-shirts) or sweatshirts, ragged jeans or hats are allowed in the dining areas.  

Also, cut-offs, bare midriff tops, faded or torn clothing of any type and jogging suits 

or sweat suits are inappropriate and are not permissible.  
 

 ** Sunday Dress carries a Business Casual minimum (No Shorts, T-Shirts or Flip-

flops).  Sunday Buffet at Pinewood has a long-standing tradition with food, family 

and friends.  In order to uphold the quality and integrity of our club this policy will 

be enforced. ** 
 

Members are responsible to adhere to the Dress Code Policy while on Pinewood Country 

Club premises.  The Member is responsible to inform any family members and guests 

of this policy and is responsible for ensuring their family members and guests are 

dressed appropriately.  This policy applies to all functions at Pinewood Country Club, 

whether private or Club sponsored functions.  Any inappropriately dressed Member or 

Member’s guest will be addressed by Club Management. 
 

Thank you for supporting this policy.  If you have any questions regarding appropriate 

dress, please call me. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

PINEWOOD COUNTRY CLUB 
 

Brett Black, General Manager 


